
{member_name}, Date you joined the RRDi: {member_joined} The RRDi now allows the 
public to read the posts on its private forum. The private forum has some new forums and 
subforums on different rosacea subjects. You may also ask personal treatment questions to 
fellow members and to the MAC. Only members are allowed to post. The MAC acronym has 
been changed to Medical Advisory Consultants. The board of directors can appoint any three or 
more members of the Medical Advisory Counsultants to become a Medical Advisory Committee 
for any important decisions. Please check out the new changes to the RRDi forum:Â http://
www.members.irosacea.orgÂ If you have lost your user ID or password, contact 
admin@irosacea.org and we will email your user id or password. Please provide us with your 
name or email address so we can look you up in our member list. We now have over 300 
members! We now have 25 MAC members which you can review at this url:Â http://
www.irosacea.org/mac.phpÂ ------------------------------------- {board_name} Statistics: 
------------------------------------- Registered Users: {reg_total} Total Posts: {total_posts} Busiest 
Time: {busy_count} users were online on {busy_time} ------------------------------------- Handy 
Links ------------------------------------- Board Address: {board_url} Log In: {board_url}?
act=Login&CODE=00 Lost Password Recovery: {board_url}?act=Reg&CODE=10 
------------------------------------- How to unsubscribe ------------------------------------- Visit your 
email preferences ({board_url}?act=UserCP&CODE=02) and ensure that the box for 'Send me 
any updates sent by the board administrator' is unchecked and submit the form
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